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HOMEWORK POLICY 
 

Due to the complex needs of the pupils at the school, the staff and the Governing Body do not feel 
that it is appropriate to have a formal homework policy.  Any work given for pupils to do within 
the home setting will only take place with the co-operation of the parents and carers. 
 
As part of the annual review of the EHCP planning process, where possible, targets will be set for 
all pupils that may be worked on in a range of settings, including home, school and community.  
These may provide suggestions for ways in which parents and carers can support the work of 
teachers and therapists if they wish to do so, and should be appropriate to the individual needs of 
each pupil. 
 
Where appropriate we may share access to resources at home such as Phonics Bug for students to 
continue their reading- although there is no formal requirement for engagement.  
 
This policy is reviewed with the established cycle of policy review by staff and governors. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 


